
Hi my name is Benita Wilson.  I am a registered voter in Ward 1.  I'm really upset for the state 

representative trying to take away one of our most important rights. How dare you!!!  If police 

officers would treat everybody equally and live up the oath that they took it would not be 

necessary to worry about if someone were filming you or not.  Thank you for reading my letter.  
 


